
Alert – GRC attendees have received calls from individuals claiming to be affiliated with the Renaissance 
Tuscany Il Ciocco Hotel in Italy.  These callers are not authorized by GRC or the hotel.   
  
The caller asks for credit card information to reserve lodging. If you or your attendees are contacted by 
these callers, we suggest that you do not respond to the caller or supply any personal/credit card 
information.  
  
If a GRC participant is attending a conference this summer and has registered as “on-site,” their lodging 
is reserved through GRC at the venue in which the conference is being held. 
 


